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The Pretzel - Luna Park

B6648 The Pretzel

Location

18 Lower Esplanade,, ST KILDA VIC 3182 - Property No B6648

Municipality

PORT PHILLIP CITY

Level of significance

National

Heritage Listing

National Trust

Statement of Significance

Last updated on - April 17, 2008

The Ghost Train in Luna Park, St Kilda is of national significance as one of the few remaining early structures in
Australia's most famous operating amusement park. The original "Pretzel" dark ride was acquired from the hugely
successful Pretzel Amusement Ride Company, based in New Jersey in the United States, and was installed in
1934. The rides were incredibly popular and sold to foreign amusement parks such as Luna Park Paris and
Blackpool's Pleasure Beach. The current Ghost Train appears to be only slightly altered, incorporating much of
the visible structure, layout and equipment of this original installation. It is unique as the only Australian example
of this internationally famous attraction. The exterior of the Ghost Train enclosure is notable for its distinctive 30s
Art Deco style which has been maintained through years of remodelling and change. The cars, in the shape of
small steam trains, date from at least the 1950s.
Classified: 03/10/1994



Other Names Ghost Train,   Tunnel of Terror,  

Hermes Number 66629

Property Number

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/
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